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ACLU Honors Sheppard Mullin and Partner Moe Keshavarzi for
Excellence in Pro Bono

ACLU Foundation of Southern California
05.10.2023

The American Civil Liberties Union (ACLU) Foundation of Southern California has awarded Sheppard Mullin and
Business Trial partner Moe Keshavarzi individually, with the Voting Rights Award in recognition of the firm's
expertise and avid partnership regarding redistricting litigation in Riverside County, California.

Each year the ACLU Foundation of Southern California honors the individuals and pro bono counsel who have
directly contributed to the organization's legal and advocacy efforts across Southern California. This year's
honorees include law firms and individuals who fought for equitable redistricting, immigrants’ rights, and
transformational Sheriff accountability measures.

The firm will be presented with the Voting Rights Award at the ACLU Foundation of Southern California’s
Advocates for Justice reception on June 1.

Click here to read ACLU's press release.
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